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I've been an Oregonian since 1998, and I'm writing to express my strong support for 

this bill. Every person has the right to bodily autonomy, and that right should be 

enshrined in our laws. No one should ever be forced to give birth or be denied 

gender-affirming healthcare. I am truly horrified at the wave of anti-abortion and anti-

transgender bills in other states, and it's so important that Oregon remains a place 

where people can get the health care they need. Abortion is healthcare. Gender-

affirming medicine is healthcare. Thank you for considering my testimony. 


